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WASHINGTON, D. C.

RoBeRT P. CaAsEY, JR.
PENNSYLVANIA

March 9, 2016

Dear Friends,

It gives me great pleasure to extend warmest regards and
congratulations as you celebrate the 10th anniversary of the
Philadelphia Chapter of the Council on American-Islamic Relations.

This anniversary is a remarkable reminder of CAIR’s dedication and
commitment to diversity and equality. Our Nation has benefited
throughout its history from the unique perspectives and experiences of
many cultures and has long been characterized by people of diverse
faiths and backgrounds practicing their beliefs. Great strides have been
made in the fight for social and political equality for all Americans but
there remains much more to be done. The work of CAIR to advance
the well-being of Muslim-Americans and fight against rising
discrimination and prejudice in our society stands as a testament to the
bravery, work ethic and ideals of everyone involved.

Please accept my congratulations and best wishes for the continued
success of the Philadelphia Chapter of the Council on American-
Islamic Relations. Thank you for all the work you have done and all
that you continue to do.

Sincerely,

Cdd»fﬁa 9'\
Robert P.

Casey, Jr
United States Senator



